
The City of Milford is applying to become a Leadership
Certified Community through the Nebraska Department of
Economic Development. A requirement for the application
process is gathering public input regarding the satisfaction
within the community of various services and amenities.
Please complete this brief survey to provide valuable
feedback that will help Milford reach its goal.

The Survey will remain open until July 31, 2024

Milford Community
Assessment Survey 2024

Your responses will be kept confidential.

If you have any questions regarding this survey or
the process of becoming a Leadership Certified
Community, please contact Jonathan Jank,
Seward County Chamber & Development
Partnership at 402-643-4189 or
Jonathan@CultivateSewardCounty.com.


